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Dear neighbor, Just above this article is a listing of our current Voting 
Members.  Each Village has the opportunity annually to elect a Voting 
Member and an Alternate.  This election process takes place in May 
and is managed by CMA.  These volunteers are critical to our 
community and have important responsibilities; for example:

Elect the WROA Board of Directors
Attend Board meetings
Provide input and feedback to the Board
Help communicate rules, standards, policies, and Board decisions to 
their Village
Serve on committees, as required
Report rule violations, unapproved projects and potential future 
problems within their respective Village

As you see, it is important that your Village elect someone who best 
represents the Village residents.  This person is someone who will 
stay in touch with his/her neighbors on pertinent issues, communicate 
with the WROA Board in a professional manner, and take a leadership 
role.  Your Voting Member is the eyes and ears of the WROA Board of 
Directors and your voice to the Board, if necessary.

So……look at the list above……say hi to your Voting Member and 
Alternate.  If you are interested in serving in this capacity, let a WROA 
Board Member or CMA know.

Dale Kling, President
WROA Board of Directors


